
 
 
 

Public Domain Music, Electronic 
Downloads, and Permanently Out of 

Print Music 
 

UIL requires that all music scores given to judges 
be copyright compliant. UIL Recommends that 
any director utilizing music from public domain 
and/or electronic download attach 
documentation indicating such. Photocopied 
scores that are POP (Permanently Out of Print) 
must have a letter from the copyright holder 
giving permission to photocopy. Permission to 
photocopy POP scores may only be given by the 
copyright holder, not by a vendor. However, 
permission to photocopy scores that have been 
ordered may be granted by written permission 
from the vendor or copyright holder.  


